
“Young Myanmar Researchers' Meeting for Future Technology” was held in 
Kanazawa University on 31 October, 2017. 

 
The aim of this meeting is to provide an opportunity for young Myanmar researcher of 

YTU and MTU who have been in the PhD program at JSUs (Japanese Supporting 
Universities) to give presentations for their research accomplishment of their past three 
years. 

The total of fifteen (15) researchers: one (1) from Niigata Univ., three (3) from 
Kanazawa Univ., three (3) from Okayama Univ., three (3) from Nagasaki Univ. and five 
(5) from Kumamoto Univ. gave presentation. 

The other nineteen (19) Myanmar teaching staff that had just finished the short term 
training at JSUs also participated the meeting and enjoyed the reunion. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Vice President, Prof. Kanoh of Kanazawa University gave opening address. 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 


